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AT-LARGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

ALAC Statement on Final Report of the Cross Community Working Group (CCWG) on new gTLD 
Auction Proceeds 

 

The ALAC approved the Charter of the Cross Community Working Group (CCWG) on New gTLD Auction                
Proceeds on 07 November 2016. 

The CCWG has now completed its work and has issued the ​Final Report of the new gTLD Auction                  
Proceeds Cross Community Working Group​ dated 29 May 2020. 

The ALAC appointed five Members to the CCWG and these Members, alongside several participants              
from At-Large, were very active contributors to the work of the CCWG. 

The ALAC submitted comments to the Initial Report in December 2018 and the Proposed Final Report in                 
February 2020. 

The ALAC believes that all of its concerns have been addressed and therefore fully supports the Report                 
Recommendations. 

As such, the ALAC, as one of the CCWG’s chartering organizations, is pleased to accept and ratify the                  
Final Report of the new gTLD Auction Proceeds Cross Community Working Group. 
 

https://www.bigpulse.com/pollresults?code=1339812xTLNwCfMx6GCmYLZPRkT
https://community.icann.org/x/NwCNC
https://community.icann.org/x/NwCNC

